
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St Stephens Newsletter 

August 2022  



Our birthday celebrations this month 

Pauline 21st   

Pictures to follow on next month’s newsletter 

 

 

This month has been filled with a lot of love and 

laughter at St Stephens. We have baked a lot of cake 

(eaten a lot of cake) done lots of different arts and 

crafts, played bingo, day trips out and about. 

 

 

 



 



Gwen and all the residents love having a cuddle 

with our cat Minstrel. 

Minstrel gave the residents living at St 

Stephens a lot of pleasure during the difficult 

times. 

 

 

 



Carrie, Char, Gwen & Doug all enjoyed their 

birthdays. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


